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Mail in voting in OR has been the standard for many years, making voting more 

accessible for all people. Workers, elderly, students, disabled, people with a lack of 

transportation, would be severely discriminated against if this legislation were to be 

ever. This is a deliberate attempt to make it more difficult to vote. The system in 

Oregon has worked for decades, why change it now? This proposal affects certain 

groups more than others and goes against every part of the constitution. We have a 

right to vote and the Oregon legislature should be working on efforts to make voting 

more accessible to every eligible Oregon voter. 


